
 
**EXTERNAL** 

 
Good morning Edward 
  
With regards to Blackstone, we understand the new position considering the information we issued 
lately. Therefore: 
  
I agree to an EOT to this application to the 28th of June 2024 
  
Thank you for the update and we will continue answering to any query you might have. 
With thanks 
Regards 
Cecile 
  
  
Cécile Stanford 
Project Manager 
Southern Water 
  
 


